
 

 

 

1/11/2022                

 

Andrew Watson 

DA Coordinator  

Department of Planning and Environment  

Andrew.watson@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

 

RE: RtS for SSD-329273199 Powerhouse Ultimo Renewal at 500 Harris Street, Ultimo 

Thank you for notifying Sydney Water of the RtS for SSD-329273199 Powerhouse Ultimo 

Renewal at 500 Harris Street, Ultimo, which proposes a Concept Proposal for the renewal of the 

Powerhouse Ultimo, including a maximum building envelope for any new buildings and 

alterations or additions to existing building retained on the site and the use of the site as an 

‘information and education facility’ including museum, exhibition and learning spaces and 

ancillary uses.  

 

Sydney has reviewed the application based on the information supplied and has no additional 

comments to make further to what was initially advised in response, dated 13 July 2022, to the 

EIS.  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Growth Planning 

Team at urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kristine Leitch 

Commercial Growth Manager 

City Growth and Development, Business Development Group 

Sydney Water, 1 Smith Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 

mailto:urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au

